
Starting this year, we’re changing the system to make
sure more students can access the support they need to

thrive in college and career!



Last-dollar restrictions have been removed. What this
means is students can use the Legacy Scholars funds in

addition to other financial aid, like Pell Grants. The Legacy
Scholars will be able to receive funds on a financial needs
basis. This means that students who also receive need-
based federal and state financial aid, can receive both,

without being required to use other funds towards tuition
first. Legacy Scholars support will cover tuition, fees and
books, giving students students the chance to use other
need-based financial aid for essential expenses like food,

transportation and childcare. 



New This Year!

Attention Legacy
Scholars


